
 
 

Alexandra Park News 
Friday 16th May 2025 

 

We would like to say a big well done to our Year 6 pupils for completing their SATs this week. They have 
worked incredibly hard, and we are proud of the effort, resilience, and positive attitude they have shown 
throughout. 

A huge thank you also to all the parents and carers who came along to support our Year 1 Sports Day. 
The children had a fantastic time, and your encouragement helped make the day extra special. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

KS2 SATs 
 

A HUGE congratulations to all our Y6 children for 
completing their SATs this week. They showcased an 
outstanding attitude in their approach to the papers, 

aspiring to give their best and achieving great things as 
a result.  

 
Whatever the outcome, we are very proud of you all. 

Enjoy your weekend doing whatever makes you happy - 
and enjoy the sun! ​

​
Mr Butt, Mr Williams, Mrs Peacock and Mr Stanley 

 

  
  Stars of the Week 

 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Stars of the Week’. The 

teachers spoke highly of their focus in class and 

kindness towards others. This week, the children 

enjoyed discussing their favourite trips across their 

time at our school as well as the lessons they look 

forward to the most. Keep up the great work. 

                                   

EYFS 
 
The children have enjoyed planting in preparation for 
Green Week next week. They were enthusiastic about 
caring for the plants and demonstrated a good 
understanding of what plants need to survive. 
 

 
Care in the Community Awards 

This half-term, we will be holding our ‘Care in the 
Community Awards’. These awards celebrate the 
amazing things our children do to help others. 

Nominations  

If your child has done something special to help others 
in school, at home or within the community, please 
take a photo and share a short summary with their 
class teacher on Seesaw. We will celebrate all the 
nominations in our classes and some will be selected 
for an award.  

 
 
 
 

 
 



KS1 
 

This week, we celebrated all of our PE learning with our 
Sports Day! Together, we ran lots of races, cheered 

each other on and even watched our parents compete 
in the egg and spoon race. We had so much fun! 

 

 
KS2 

 
This week, Year 5 started their new lacrosse 

sessions with some specialised coaches. They 
enjoyed learning how to control the ball and 

practised passing to each other with accuracy. 
They are looking forward to next week’s session.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Art Workshop - Becky McGillivray 
 

This week, we welcomed back local artist, Becky McGillivray, who has recently produced the fantastic mural in the 
Key Stage Two playground. Becky, alongside a professional photographer, worked with some children to produce 

some spray paint street art and other designs. The children enjoyed asking Becky more about her career and being 
creative with different materials! 

 
 

 

Important Dates 
 
 

Monday 19th May 2025 Whole School Green Week 

Thursday 22nd May 2025 Class Photos 

Friday 23rd May 2025 End of Summer 1 
 
 
 
 

 


